

The Golden Cipher

February 12, 2014



Executive Board 2013-2014

Bill Allred, Dean ballred@guilfordpark.org Josef Walker, Sub-Dean June Costello, Secretary Susan Stanley, Treasurer

At-Large Members
Susan Foster, Webmaster
Stanley Grady, Membership
Andrew DeFabo
Loretta James, Publicity
Patrick Murphy
John Alexander

Spread the Word

Our February program, featuring Dr. James Kibbie, is free and open to the public. Spread the word among your friends and associates. Also, you can help by publicizing this event at your church. Use the cover of this newsletter as a poster and make an announcement this Sunday. See you there!

"Kibbie displayed flawless, brilliant technique, unfailing memory, and outstanding musicianship."-
Hudebni rozhledy



Organist
James Kibbie
in recital

February 17, 2014 at 7:30 pm

West Market Street United Methodist Church 302 West Market Street, Greensboro, NC 27401

Sponsored by the Greater Greensboro Chapter of the American Guild of Organists





Do you know this organ? Send your response to ballred@guilfordpark.org.

UNCG Student Recital

The organ studio of Dr. André Lash, at the University of North Carolina at Greensboro School of Music, will present a recital, co-sponsored by the Greater Greensboro Chapter of the AGO. The recital will be held in the Organ Hall of the School of Music, which houses the 43-rank Andover Organ, op. 111.

Recital participants include Josh Dumbleton, organist at Edenton Street UMC in Raleigh; Marya Orlowska-Fancey, a member of our Chapter, working at Wayne Leupold Editions; Jordan Hart, a piano major at UNCG; and John Alexander, organist at First Presbyterian in Greensboro.

The repertoire will range from early intermediate to doctoral level; composers will include Bach, Scheidemann, Milhaud, Widor, Escaich and others.

These students are skilled players and the Andover is a great but little heard instrument outside the University. Make plans to come and hear these promising young talents.

For more information about the instrument, enter this link into your internet browser:

http://www.andoverorgan.com/organs.ne w.111.php

Have you renewed your AGO membership? Half-year memberships are available. Download a renewal form from our website. www.ggago.org

Support the work of your Chapter by promoting and attending these fine programs

2014 Program Calendar

Monday, February 17, 7:30pm Recital by James Kibbie West Market Street UMC 302 West Market Street, Greensboro

Saturday, March 22, 2014, 5:30pm UNCG Student Recital Music Building, Organ Hall 100 McIver Street, Greensboro

Saturday, May 17, 2014, 6pm Closing Potluck The home of Bill and Alicia Allred 1721 Carriage Run Court, Haw River 27258

The Closing Potluck is for all GGAGO Chapter Members and guests. Mark your calendars, plan your dish, pick out your wine, and set your GPS! Normally, this event is held in a member's church but this year we have opted for a more intimate setting that we hope will be more fun and foster closer relationships within our community. See you in May!

AGO National 2014 in Boston

Early registration is past, but there's still time to make plans to attend and to register!

Go to http://www.agoboston2014.org